
Janet Locatelli 
9 Cypress Street 
Concord, NH 03301 
 
October 6, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
Please oppose Northern Pass.  Towers of this size will be devastating to not only Concord, but the state as a whole.  We 
are a tourist state and rely on the beauty of the state to bring in visitors.  Giant towers will push these visitors to Maine 
and Vermont.  Please do all you can to oppose this project and keep New Hampshire beautiful. 
 
Thanks, 
Janet Locatelli 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Janet Locatelli 
 


